
By sharing your story, you can help 

shape systemic reform to improve 

women and girls’ experience of health 

care in Victoria. 

The stories will be used to promote the 

Women’s Health and Wellbeing Program 

and Inquiry into Women’s Pain on 

government social media channels. 

You are welcome to share your story 

anonymously (without providing your personal 

details or disclosing your identity) or to share 

it more publicly via news stories, interviews, 

podcasts and speaking engagements. 

You can nominate how you would like your 

story to be shared and we will always seek 

consent before doing so. 

To receive this document in another format  

email <pph.communications@health.vic.gov.au>

Authorised and published by the Victorian Government, 1 Treasury Place, Melbourne.  

© State of Victoria, Australia, Department of Health, June 2024. (2308558)

Got a story to tell about women’s health? 

We are seeking stories from Victorian women, health care workers and 

carers about their experience of women’s health services and pain. 

If you are interested in sharing your story, please email  

womenshealth@health.vic.gov.au. 
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